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ERRATA ORDER

DISPOSITION: REFERENCES TO APPENDICES TO ORDER NO. 06-530
CLARIFIED; APPENDICES A AND B ATTACHED

On January 20, 2004, the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission)
opened an investigation related to electric utility purchases from qualifying facilities (QFs).
On May 13, 2005, the Commission issued Order No. 05-584, resolving issues regarding the
continued implementation of the Public Utilities Regulatory Policies Act (PURPA). In that
order, the Commission directed Oregon’s electric public utilities (“electric utilities” or
“electric companies”) to file updated tariffs and new standard contract forms with the
Commission.

On July 12, 2005, the electric companies each filed avoided costs, revised
tariffs and new standard QF power purchase contract forms. At a public meeting on
August 2, 2005, although the Commission allowed the filings to take effect, an investigation
of the compliance of the filings was also undertaken.

On September 20, 2006, the Commission entered Order No. 06-538,
addressing each question of compliance raised. At page seven, the order indicated that the
full list of issues addressed was attached as Appendix A. At page eleven, however, the order
indicated that a Partial Stipulation was attached as Appendix A. Neither of the appendices
was actually attached.

Both the Partial Stipulation and the full issues list should have been attached.
For purposes of correcting Order No. 06-538, the full issues list will be designated as
Appendix A and the Partial Stipulation will be designated as Appendix B. Both are attached
to this order.












































